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June 28, 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

Please join us to celebrate NAIDOC Week at our school on Thursday July 4th from 11am until 12:30pm. A group of students from Ulladulla High School will attend our school as part of 2019 NAIDOC Week Celebrations. They will present traditional aboriginal dances and demonstrate the playing of the didgeridoo followed by a BBQ.  All parents and carers are invited to attend.

Karen Furniss (Principal)
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